
Student Notices 
Wednesday, June 21, 2023 

 

Announcement 
 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Calling all swimmers! We are looking for coaches for our 2023-24 swim team! TODAY is your last 
chance to drop off a swim team resume to Ms. Girard in room 405. Don’t miss the deadline! 

 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Attention Sharks, if you have an award from the awards night, please come to the office to pick up 
your awards at lunch or after school. 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Our lost and found accumulates numerous items over the course of the school year, especially water 
bottles and sweatshirts. Please check the lost and found between now and the end of June to see if 
you have any missing items that need to be claimed. If you are missing an electronic device, come 
see Ms.Kwok in the office. All unclaimed items will be recycled/donated at the end of the month. 

 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Students, please note that microwaves will NOT be available for student use for the last week of 
classes. Please bring lunch accordingly! 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 


